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September 17, 2010

BY RESS AND BY COURIER

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge St., Suite 2700 

Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Review of Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy Board File No: EB-2010-0219

The Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued a letter (the “Letter”) to all licensed Electricity Distributors, Participants in Consultative Process EB-2007-0667, and other Interested Parties, dated September 2nd, 2010, in respect of an initiative to review the existing Electricity Distribution Cost Allocation Policy.  

In such letter, the Board set out the approach that it intends to use to review its electricity distribution cost allocation policy (“the Review”) and provided information on how interested stakeholders can participate in such Review.  By way of the Letter, the Board invited distributors to participate in the consultative process to support the Review.

Horizon Utilities Corporation (“Horizon Utilities”) is interested in participating in all stages of the Board’s process in respect of this matter.  Horizon Utilities will attend the stakeholder meeting to be held November 18th, 2010, and will provide comments on the options and recommendations contained in the Elenchus report, in accordance with the filling instructions provided.  

Horizon Utilities will not seek a cost award in this proceeding.  Correspondence related to this matter may be sent to me electronically at my email address as follows: 
indy.butany@horizonutilities.com
Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this important proceeding.

Yours truly,

[Original signed by]
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, MBA

Vice President, Regulatory & Government Affairs

Horizon Utilities Corporation

Tel:(905) 317-4765

Cel: (416) 451-1822

indy.butany@horizonutilities.com

